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Hi Lori,

I would like to give a statement for my support of Tiffany Grimsley for Hercules City Council.

First of all, I love her enthusiasm for the betterment of the City of Hercules. Her stance on
financial security and stability is highly important to me. | do believe the City needs to be held
fiscally responsible while bringing in new and exciting businesses to our community.

Secondly, her passion to make the City safe for all of us is important to me. | have young
children and I believe her stance with strengthening the great relationship the community has
with our officers is important. With the new shopping centers coming to Hercules we will

need more safety as traffic and people come to our areas and | think Tiffany will work with the
City Manager and Chief of Police to do so.

Lastly, Tiffany's stance on protecting the environment. With the new business areas coming to
town, Safeway complex and the storage facility area, we need to ensure the surrounding areas
stay clean, healthy for the plants and animals who live in our community. Hercules has a lot of
beauty and charm to offer and a lot of that is due to the beautiful landscape we live in and I
believe Tiffany's stance on the environment will help ensure it stays that way for generations
to come.

Regards,
Kyle





